
Dear Chair Barker, 
 
We are Steve and Sue Meyer, owners of four small businesses in Central Oregon. If this bill passes, we 
are going to shut down 3 of those businesses by the end of the first year it is in place, putting at least 30 
people out of work in our area.  Please VOTE NO.  Small businesses with 1+ employees cannot bear this 
burden.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sue Meyer 
2498 S Highway 97 Ste G 
Redmond, OR 97756 
info@cssoregon.com 
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